
We Want to Hear 

From You! 

Meeting Scheduled to 

Explore Ideas for Union 

Station Mall  

You are invited to participate in a 

study that will establish practical 

strategies for the redevelopment of 

the vacant Union Station Mall site.  
 

With your input, the study will 

evaluate redevelopment scenarios 

and address land uses, traffic 

circulation patterns, and commuter 

parking. 

 

The study is made possible by a 

Livable Centers Initiative (LCI) grant 

from the Atlanta Regional 

Commission (ARC) and is an update 

to the 2003 Town Center LCI Study.

Town Center LCI 

Public Workshop 

Wednesday 

February 13, 2013 

7:00 p.m. 

Etris Center 

5285 Lakeside Dr. 

Union City 

 
Learn more about the project 

through the City’s website: 

 

www.unioncityga.org 

 

To Send Comments 
 

DIRECT MAIL: 

Union City Town Center LCI 

c/o PEQ 

4405 Mall Boulevard, Suite 500  

Union City, GA  30291 

 

FAX:  770-306-7754 

 

E-MAIL:  contact@peqatl.com 

 



 

2013 Town Center LCI Study Area (includes Park & Ride Lot off Flat Shoals Rd. exit, north of the mall): 

 

 

 

 


